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SENIOR SCAPE: Celebrate in Merry Measure

	By Sylvia Gilchrist

The Evergreen Choir will be celebrating the Christmas season with their annual Christmas Concert on Saturday, December 12.

Tickets are only $5 each with children 14 years and under free with a ticket.

As always, the choir will be singing songs of the season with some members singing solos or duets. We are also pleased to bring the

Impromptu Brass, a local group of five musicians, who not only will be playing the processionals and recessionals but also

accompanying the choir in two selections as well as playing on their own on two occasions.

It should be a fun afternoon. The audience is always invited to join in with the sing-alongs, which are a part of every Evergreen

Choir concert. Dr. Richard Heinzle with be directing the choir and accompanied on the piano by Hadara Jacoby.

Jim Gilchrist will be the Master of Ceremonies once again. The event is sponsored in part by Hollandview Trail Retirement

Community and refreshments will be served at intermission. 

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR

The Christmas Bazaar on Saturday, November 7, was a great success. The woodshop members had many articles for sale, including

Christmas trees as wooden puzzles, wooden toys and beautiful pens. The kitchen volunteers were kept busy all day serving coffee,

muffins, sandwiches, etc. The Craft Room, where the food was served, was always full. The Knotty Knitters had a table as did the

sewing people. Ann's Bake Table was also very busy. All in all, it was a great day. A big thank you goes out to the many volunteers

who helped to make the day such a success.

CHRISTMAS DINNER

Talking of things Christmas, the annual Christmas dinner will be held on Wednesday, December 16. Tickets are going very quickly.

The cost is $30 for members of the Aurora Seniors' Association and $40 for non-members. It is a fun evening with entertainment and

a great meal. Tickets are available at the Aurora Seniors' Centre.

CHRISTMAS PARADE

Christmas is always a wonderful time of the year and the Aurora Santa Under the Stars parade is a highlight of the season. Get out

and enjoy it on Saturday, November 28 from 6 pm to 8 pm. It's a fun thing for children of all ages to enjoy.

For more information on the Aurora Seniors' Centre and all it has to offer, drop by 90 John West Way, visit the web site

www.auroraseniors.ca, email auroraseniors@rogers.com or call 905-726-4767 between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday to Friday.
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